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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  I can’t believe the first 

quarter of the 2020-21 

school year is over.  It’s 

great seeing the students 

being responsible learners, and working 

together with peers and staff to be the 

best they can. First quarter report cards 

will come home with your child on 

Thursday, October 22nd. 
 

Due to COVID this year Bennet 

Elementary will not be having our 

Halloween parade. Students will not be 

permitted to bring their Halloween 

costumes to school, but they will still 

have a movie and snack in their 

classroom. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with 

questions/concerns at 782-3535. You 

may also email me at 

walter.lin@districtor1.net.  As always, I 

thank you for your continued support.   

Linde Walter 
 

 

*We will have an Early Dismissal at     

1:10 PM on Thursday, October 22nd     

and No School on Friday, October 23rd. 

 

 

 

Bennet Booster Corner 
The Bennet Boosters meet 
the 2nd Tuesday of every 
month at 7:00 PM in the 
Elementary Commons.   
If you have not turned in 

your t-shirt for the directory information 
form please complete this by Monday, 
October 19th. 
 

National Honor Society 

Tutoring 
 

Tutoring will be offered at the Palmyra 
High School Library on Tuesday and 

Thursday from 3:45 to 4:30 pm.  If 
students choose to use this service 

they can ride the bus to PHS after 
school. 

 
This tutoring is FREE and offered by 

our National Honor Society as a 
service project. 

 

If you have any questions, please 
contact Mr. Chaffee at 402-782-3535. 

 

Powerschool 
Please contact the school office to sign 
up for PowerSchool access to check your 
child’s grades and lunch balance.  
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Fall Weather is Here! 

Please remember to send a 
coat/sweatshirt with your 

child to school each day. 

 

 

Lost and Found 

Our Lost and Found area is beginning to fill 
up—if your child has misplaced a clothing item, 
please have them check the “lost and found” 
area in the cafeteria. It is a good idea to label 
your child’s outerwear items (on inside tags) so 
as clothing is turned in, we can immediately 
deliver them to the rightful owners.  

 

 

Effective (Tuesday, October 
13th) the buses will begin to 
pick up students after 
school in the front circle. 

Please wait until buses leave the circle 
before entering to pick up your child. Buses 
will have exited the circle by dismissal 
at 3:20. Thank you for your cooperation and 
flexibility to provide safety for all our 
students. 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

October 

-22nd  Early Dismissal 1:10 PM 
-23rd   No School Fall Break 
-30th Halloween Party 

 

 

Basketball Apparel 

PHS Girls Basketball will be running a 

team apparel shop for both athletes and 

fans.   This is your chance to purchase 

apparel for the upcoming 

season.    Proceeds will benefit the 

HSGBB team.   All orders will be made 

online, through the link below -- apparel 

will be delivered to school and 

distributed from there.   Store closes on 

October 29th -- orders expected to 

arrive around the first of December.     

Questions please contact Coach Maas 

at:  maas.tyl@districtor1.net 

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/20

GBBPHS   

 

2020-21 Sixth Grade 

 Student Council Members 

 

 Not pictured: Tyler Jensen 
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